
 
 
7th August 2012 

Our Ref: 018/OW/AOWFL - 9 
 
Dear, 
 
ELECTRICITY ACT 1989 
The Electricity Works (Environmental Impact Assessment) (Scotland) Regulations 2000 (as 
amended) 
MARINE (SCOTLAND) ACT 2010 
The Marine Works (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations 2007 (as amended) 
 
APPLICATION FOR CONSENT UNDER SECTION 36 OF THE ELECTRICITY ACT 1989 AND 
A MARINE LICENCE UNDER PART 4, SECTION 20 OF THE MARINE (SCOTLAND) ACT 
2010 TO CONSTRUCT AND OPERATE AN OFFSHORE WINDFARM, ABERDEEN BAY, 
ABERDEEN 
  
On 3rd August 2012 Aberdeen Offshore Windfarm Limited (the applicant) submitted an 
addendum in support of the application previously submitted to the Scottish Ministers on 1st 
August 2011 for consent under Section 36 of the Electricity Act 1989 and a Marine Licence 
under Part 4 Section 20 of the Marine (Scotland) Act 2010 to construct and operate the 
European Offshore Wind Deployment Centre (EOWDC) at Aberdeen Bay, Aberdeen. 
 
Details of the further information are to be published for two consecutive weeks in the same 
publications as per the original application. The above regulations allow for representations to be 
made to Scottish Ministers. The closing date for representations is 20th September 2012.  
.  
I would be grateful for your consultation response on the submitted addendum which you should, 
by now, have received directly from the applicant.  I would also welcome your advice in the 
following format: 
 

• Carry forward previously issued consultation recommendations/conditions in this 
response, if they remain relevant to the revised proposal; and 

 
• Provide advice to Ministers on the new addendum; and 
 
• Present all recommendations/conditions in a separate Annex to your response. 
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I would be grateful if you could submit your addendum response electronically to 
ms.marinelicensing@scotland.gsi.gov.uk by 20th September 2012. If you require an extension to 
the consultation deadline I would be grateful if you let us know before the deadline date.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Andrew Sutherland 
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